
ITEM 14 - Information
December 19, 2007

 Briefing on TPB Responses to the
 Fredericksburg Area Metropolitan Planning Organization's (FAMPO)

Policies on Allocating and Sharing of Regional Transit Funds

Staff
Recommendation: Receive briefing on the enclosed draft letter to

FAMPO with TPB proposed responses.  The
TPB will be asked to approve the letter at the
January 16, 2008 meeting.

Issues: None

Background: On September 20, 2006, the TPB received the
enclosed FAMPO resolutions, which delineate
FAMPO’s policies with respect to the allocation
and sharing of FTA formula funds for the
Washington urbanized area.  TPB staff, in
consultation with FAMPO staff and the TPB
Technical Committee, have developed the draft
letter with proposed TPB responses and
recommendations on each of the FAMPO
policies.




































